
 

 

November 8, 2018 

 

To: Regional Vice Presidents 

 Branches & Facilities 

 

It is with deep regret to announce that we have lost a dear friend and valued colleague. Mark 

McCrea passed away last Sunday, November 4, 2018.  

 

A CATCA member since 1981, Mark, 60, was an active controller at Calgary Tower. He leaves 

behind his wife Kimberley and his children Angella, Nicholaus and Megan. 

 

Mark’s brothers and sisters at Calgary Tower, along with all CATCA members not only grieve 

his passing but also for the loss his family suffers.  

 

Funeral Services will be held at McInnis and Holloway on Crowfoot Circle on Friday, November 

23, 2018 at 2:00 pm MT. A reception will follow in the funeral home’s hospitality centre.  

 

Condolences can be sent online through the funeral home. Memorial tributes may be made 

directly to the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society of Canada.  

 

Please keep Mark’s family in your thoughts as they go through this difficult time. 

 

Our deepest condolences, 

 

 

 

Peter Duffey       Doug Best 

President       Executive Vice President 

 

https://www.mhfh.com/locations/crowfoot/
https://www.mhfh.com/mccrea-mark-allan/
http://www.llscanada.org/

